From:

do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida

<do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us>

Sent:

Tuesday, May 26, 2020 10:40 AM

To:

BOCC-CommentForm

Subject:

Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Tuesday, May 26, 2020 - 10:40am Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

First Name: Michael Last Name: Cloverfield

Address: 2871 ne savannah rd

City: iensen beach

State: fl

Zip Code: 34957

Email Address: woodt2251@gmail.com Agenda Item # or Topic: homeless people

Date of Meeting: Tue, 2020/05/26

Your Comment or Message:

Good morning I hope this email finds you well,

I am writing with concerns of people living under the bridge on the west side of the Jensen Beach causeway. We have now reached 6 vehicles 2- F-150's, 3- conversion vans and a chevy sedan with Massachusetts plates.

The population is growing on the west side of the causeway and it is becoming a health and safety issue for the public sharing the facilities with the homeless. The sheriff says there is nothing they can do (even though the sign clearly states no camping ) to help this situation .

Is there anything we can do help these people? What is going to happen when the moorings are completed is this going to become another Sheppards park with people sleeping on benches? The people living in the chevy are already sleeping on the ground next to there car. These messages are read and often no response.

Doug Smith this is your district are you ok with the homeless population growing in the district and what this does to our property values and image portrayed of our town?

From:

do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida

<do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us>

Sent:

Thursday, May 28, 2020 1:31 PM

To:

**BOCC-CommentForm** 

Subject:

Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Thursday, May 28, 2020 - 1:30pm Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

First Name: Debbi Last Name: Green

Address: 2424 Southwest Horseshoe Trail

City: Palm City

State: FL

Zip Code: 34990

Email Address: debbi@sensiblesolutions.biz Agenda Item # or Topic: Public Comments Date of Meeting: Fri, 2020/05/29 Your Comment or Message: In this State of Emergency, families are asking for your help. Our economy is hurting. Our residents are hurting. The children of our county are hurting. The people of Martin County want to get back to work. What is keeping them from getting back to work? Primarily it is the lack of childcare and safe places for their children to go. It is vital to our local economy for children to have safe, healthy and academically supporting summer camps while their parents are working. The cost of providing academically enriching childcare - adherent to CDC Guidelines - is extraordinary. In fact it is difficult to find venues large enough to serve the thousands of kids unserved, including those that were Martin County School District extended day students. With Extended Day closed and reduced capacities at other locations, there are thousands of young children with no place to go this summer. In our county, there are locations that are available within our school district's facilities that can provide the space needed to take care of kids safely this summer...our schools sites. I am asking that you, OUR County Commission, support in resolution or by letter, the option for the School District of Martin County to open their facilities to partner child care providers. We need the schools to be opened so that an organization such as the Boys & Girls Clubs of Martin County can provide the necessary support for families. No one should have to choose between taking care of their kids and paying their bills. The opening of public school facilities is vital to get Martin County back to work, to get our economy on the path to rebound, and to give our children a safe, healthy and supportive place to be.

> next one from Donna Greer reads the exact same.

From: do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida

<do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us>

**Sent:** Thursday, May 28, 2020 6:22 PM

To: BOCC-CommentForm
Subject: Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Thursday, May 28, 2020 - 6:22pm Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

First Name: Donna Last Name: Greer

Address: 7901 SE Paradise Dr

City: Stuart State: FL

Zip Code: 34997

Email Address: south\_fork@bellsouth.net Agenda Item # or Topic: PUBLIC COMMENTS

Date of Meeting: Fri, 2020/05/29

Your Comment or Message: In this State of Emergency, families are asking for your help. Our economy is hurting. Our residents are hurting. The children of our county are hurting. The people of Martin County want to get back to work. What is keeping them from getting back to work? Primarily it is the lack of childcare and safe places for their children to go. It is vital to our local economy for children to have safe, healthy and academically supporting summer camps while their parents are working. The cost of providing academically enriching childcare - adherent to CDC Guidelines - is extraordinary. In fact it is difficult to find venues large enough to serve the thousands of kids unserved, including those that were Martin County School District extended day students. With Extended Day closed and reduced capacities at other locations, there are thousands of young children with no place to go this summer. In our county, there are locations that are available within our school district's facilities that can provide the space needed to take care of kids safely this summer...our schools sites. I am asking that you, OUR County Commission, support in resolution or by letter, the option for the School District of Martin County to open their facilities to partner child care providers. We need the schools to be opened so that an organization such as the Boys & Girls Clubs of Martin County can provide the necessary support for families. No one should have to choose between taking care of their kids and paying their bills. The opening of public school facilities is vital to get Martin County back to work, to get our economy on the path to rebound, and to give our children a safe, healthy and supportive place to be.

From: do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida

<do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us>

**Sent:** Friday, May 29, 2020 8:02 AM

To: BOCC-CommentForm
Subject: Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Friday, May 29, 2020 - 8:01am Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

First Name: Ellen Last Name: Asselin

Address: 5181 SE KINGFISH AVE

City: Stuart State: FL

Zip Code: 34997

Email Address: ellenasselin@att.net Agenda Item # or Topic: AlertMartin Date of Meeting: Fri, 2020/05/29 Your Comment or Message:

Many didn't receive notices about the severe flooding last Monday, other than on the TV., nor on the tornado warnings with the Current program with AlertMartin. Can instructions on how to remedy that be sent out to the public, or fix it so it will include all types of weather We were familiar with the RED CODE system and that worked for everything.

From: do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida

<do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us>

**Sent:** Friday, May 29, 2020 10:01 AM

To: BOCC-CommentForm
Subject: Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Friday, May 29, 2020 - 10:01am Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

First Name: Audrey Last Name: Kane

Address: 85 Banner Lake Circle

City: Hobe Sound State: Florida Zip Code: 33455

Email Address: audgeo@aol.com

Agenda Item # or Topic: Covid Recoveries Date of Meeting: Fri, 2020/05/29 Your Comment or

Message:

Rather than stating the number of cases contracted in the county in total, why not state the number of

recoveries?

Are we to assume the number in the daily papers are still in the active state? How many have

recovered?

It only seems rational to report accurately, instead of unintentionally contributing to hysteria.

From: do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us on behalf of Martin County Florida via Martin County Florida

<do\_not\_reply@martin.fl.us>

**Sent:** Friday, May 29, 2020 10:37 AM

**To:** BOCC-CommentForm

**Subject:** Form submission from: Public Comment Form

Submitted on Friday, May 29, 2020 - 10:36am Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:

First Name: Kelly Last Name: Brill

Address: 2751 NE PINECREST LAKES BLVD

City: Jensen Beach

State: FL

Zip Code: 34957

Email Address: kellyabrill@gmail.com

Agenda Item # or Topic: 20-0718 - Summer Camps Date of Meeting: Fri, 2020/05/29 Your Comment or Message: I am writing to comment on your decision to not allow MC summer camps to operate June 1st. This is absolutely ridiculous that you are not allowing local parents to make the decision on how to procure child care for their children. Several camps are able to safely operate - for example - Cowabunga Surf Camp - where my son was registered has been more than responsible planning for safe care of our children. You are leaving parents who need to work in a terrible situation -- 3 days before camp is to start. You need to allow parents to make their own decisions regarding summer child care and allow our local businesses to operate. Stop over managing local operations -- allow the residents to make their own decisions.

Also I support the re-opening of little league and summer sports. We need to get our kids outdoors and moving - they need to have an outlet, sports and summer camps and working families need to have child care options this summer.